
 

 

 

 

 

2020 Pipe Liners of Tulsa Christmas Gift Drive  

 

 

 

 

 

We have partnered with The Spring (previously known as Day Spring Villa) to 

coordinate our first ever club gift drive.  Celebrating their 40th anniversary, The Spring 

opened its doors in 1980 as a safe haven for victims of domestic violence, sexual 

violence, and human sex trafficking.  The organization was Oklahoma’s first faith-

based certified shelter for domestic violence victims. Being a faith based 

organization, they receive no government assistance and rely 100% on donations 

to operate. They have a facility wing dedicated to families, and at any given time 

have numerous children of all ages on-site. 

Complete details on the organization may be found at www.thespringok.org 

 

At our monthly meeting on Monday Nov 16th, we invite you to bring a new unwrapped 

toy and/or a Visa gift card. Gift cards will be put to good use as well, as residents of the 

shelter can use that for fuel or other needed items. If you cannot make the meeting 

but still would like to give, feel free to reach out to any club officer to arrange an 

alternate option. There will also be a representative from The Spring at the meeting to 

answer questions and receive any direct monetary donations. 

Soon after the meeting date, we will deliver the items to the shelter. 

**As a bonus, anyone bringing both a toy and gift card donation to the meeting will 

receive a raffle ticket for a separate drawing at the conclusion of the meeting for two 
Christmas Gala tickets, valued at $250! 

 

Let’s show this wonderful organization some love this Christmas season! 

http://www.thespringok.org/

